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The Chair of the Permanent Council of the Organization of American States, Ambassador Carlos Calles Castillo, Permanent Representative of El Salvador, presents his compliments to the permanent representatives of the member states and has the honor to advise them that, at the request of the Permanent Missions of Colombia, Costa Rica, and the United States, (CP/INF.8236/19) he has called a special meeting of the Council for 11:00 a.m. on Wednesday, March 27, 2019, in the Simón Bolívar Room, to consider the topic “Follow-up on the latest events and humanitarian developments in Venezuela.”
The Chair kindly requests the delegations' cooperation in ensuring that the meeting starts on time.
DRAFT ORDER OF BUSINESS
SPECIAL MEETING TO CONSIDER THE TOPIC 

“FOLLOW-UP ON THE LATEST EVENTS AND HUMANITARIAN DEVELOPMENTS 

IN VENEZUELA”

(CP/INF.8236/19) 
Date:
Wednesday, March 27, 2019
Time:
11:00 a.m.
Place:
Simón Bolívar Room
1. Adoption of the draft order of business (CP/OD-2215/19)
2. Presentations:
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Ms. Lisa Viscidi, Director of the Energy, Climate Change & Extractive Industries Program at Inter-American Dialogue
· Ms. Johanna Mendelson Forman, Distinguished fellow with the Stimson Center
· Mr. David Smolansky, OAS Working Group on Migration
· Mr. Moises Rendon, Associate director and associate fellow, CSIS Americas Program

· Mr. Paulo Abrão, Executive Secretary of the Inter-American Commission on Human Rights (IACHR)
3. Consideration of the draft resolution “Humanitarian Assistance in Venezuela,” (CP/doc.5489/19)
4. Comments by representatives of member states 
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